
 

 

 
2 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back after half term to what has been a rather chilly week.  As the snow first fell on Tuesday we 
did encourage the children to go outside and have fun in the snow, but as the bitter east wind hit us 
yesterday the children have been kept inside nice and toasty! 
 
I’d like to extend a warm welcome to Miss Sutherland who has started working in Little Dragons this week, 
we hope she settles in quickly and enjoys her new adventure with us. 
 
Yesterday the children all looked absolutely amazing in their costumes for World Book Day. Thank you so 
much to all the effort that families have clearly put into creating or purchasing the outfits. The children 
had a great day!  Their focus has been a book called ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’, it’s about a young boy 
called Duncan who just wants to colour.  But when he opens his box of crayons, he finds only letters, all 
saying the same thing: his crayons have had enough! They quit! Beige Crayon is tired of playing second 
fiddle to Brown Crayon. Black Crayon wants to be used for more than just outlining.  Blue needs a break 
from colouring all those bodies of water. And Orange Crayon and Yellow Crayon are no longer speaking—
each believes he is the true colour of the sun. The children have all completed work on this and have had 
such a fun time too! 
 
Well done too to the staff who all chose to dress as ‘The Cat in the Hat’ a book written by Dr Seuss, 
everyone looked fantastic and the children had lots of fun too. 
 
Please ensure that your child continues to come to school with a coat, hat, scarf and gloves during this 
extremely cold spell of weather. 
 
Enjoy the weekend 

 
Miss L Young 
Head of School 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Miss L. Young 
Head of School
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Please be reminded: 
No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 19th March 2018 – Parents Evening 
Monday, 16th April 2018 – Inset Day 
Thursday, 3rd May 2018 - Polling Day 
 


